
San Benito County Intergovernmental Committee 

County of San Benito, City of Hollister, City of San Juan Bautista 

 

Regular Meeting CANCELLED 

 

May 6, 2021 

481 Fourth Street, 1st Floor – Hollister, CA  95023 

4:30 p.m. 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Benito County Intergovernmental 

Committee Regular Meeting of May 6, 2021, is hereby cancelled. 

The next meeting of the Committee will be a Special Meeting scheduled for 

May 13, 2021, at 4:30 p.m.  

 

      City of San Juan Bautista 

 

      by Trish Paetz 

       Administrative Services Manager 


